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Collection includes brochures and news releases, correspondence, minutes of departmental 
meetings, publications, reports and surveys. Files are very incomplete and contents are mainly 
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“published twice a year by the CSU School of Business and the Office of Public Relations, for 
graduates and current students in our MBA program and for the Charleston business community.” 
 
Arrangement:  Chronologically within folders 

t 
2 Correspondence 

 
  3 Minutes 
 
  4 Publications 
    The MBA Newsletter 
     Spring 2003? [c.1, c.2] 
     Fall 2003 [c.1, c.2] 
    MBA Connections 
     Spring 2004 [c.1] 
     Fall 2004 [c.1] 
     Spring 2005 [c.1, c.2] 
  4 Reports 
 
   Masters in Business Administration (MBA) Proposal [submitted to the 
    Graduate Council] March 9, 1990 
 
   Center for Economic Education at Baptist College at Charleston 
    (a Proposal) Submitted to the South Carolina Council on  
    Education by the Department of Business and Economics and  



    Department of Education at Baptist College at Charleston, 
          October 1, 1990 
 

Untitled report addressing [SACS ] Criteria for Accreditation 4.2 
GRADUATE PROGRAM [draft of prospectus compiled for [SACS] 
Substantive Change Committee on Proposed MBA Program?]  1990-
1991 

 
   Charleston Southern University Response to the Report of the [SACS] 
    Substantive Change Committee, November 11-13,1991[ MBA] 
    DRAFT, March 11, 1992. 
   MBA Enrollment and Cost Analysis, prepared by Al Parish, Director of  
   The MBA, September 1995 
 

MBA Feasibility Study [preliminary study to consider offering MBA 
program in the Myrtle Beach or Georgetown areas]  Memo to Dr. A.K. 
Bonnette from Dr. Arnold Hite, February 8, 1996. 

 
  5 Surveys 
 
   M.B.A Student Survey, Fall 1991 
   M.B.A Exit Interview, Spring 1992 (blank survey form only)  


